
                                                                         Westchester Corvette Club 

           May 2, 2023, meeting minutes 

Attendees, Anthony DeGrande, Vinny Camporeale, Rich Dolce, Bob Giglio, Dennis P. Pennino, , 
Anthony Ferrara, Nicholas Cavaluzzi, Ralph Raiano, Peter LoPresti, Rich Morgante, Art Templeton, 
Dennis Tedesco, Joe Sparono, Jim Theiss, Eric Canova, Joe Covais, Larry Pagliaroli, BobSurovich, Lou 
Saltarelli, Don Baisley,Joe Suppa. 

In the absence of President Rich Sarcone Rich Dilce called the meeting to order at 6:00pm and opened 
with a discussion of this Sundays, May 7th, Westchester Corvette Club Annual “spring dust-off” Car 
Show.  Rich started by warning all members that good driving etiquette for all members and guests is 
paramount during this event.  The park rangers warned us of this.  If anyone is caught violating this, the 
show could be shut down immediately with no refund.  We must all be diligent and get the word out to 
all in attendance. 

All members are asked to arrive Sunday at 7:30am to help set-up.  The goodie-bags need to be 
assembled first thing in the morning.  All our trophies were received this past Saturday, DJ confirmed, 
all vendors confirmed.  Dennis Tedesco is supplying a generator, however, a long power cable is 
needed if any member can accommodate.  Tables are being supplied by various members.  The 
weather looks good for Sunday so let’s all be there and have some fun and a successful show.  

As far as the fall car show goes we are looking for a venue and consequently no date has been set.  

COMMITTEE REPORTS:  

Dennis Tedesco reported on up-coming outings:  Saturday June 3rd Chicken run (Wrights Farm). 
$20/person all the chicken you can eat. Our annual Picnic is scheduled for July 22 at Riis Park. 
The Third week run is Tuesday May 16th destination El Coyote restaurant and bar, 1308 US-9 
Garrison New York, meeting at 6PM. at the restaurant. 
 
Rich Dolce reported on Carlyle. There are only 4 parking spots left and room under the tent at only 
$76.00. Passes for entrance to Carlyle will be available 2 weeks before the event. 

 
Since there was no old business and no new business Rich Dolce called for adjournment.  Rich 
Morganti second. 
 
Meeting closed at 6:28PM 

       Our next meeting is scheduled for June 6, 6:00pm at Curry Chevrolet on Central Avenue, Scarsdale.          

 
 

Submitted by 
Vincent Camporeale.  


